From: CyberTech High School

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 9:44 PM

To: Scott Pearson

**Subject:** Application Withdrawal Request

May 21, 2017

Mr. Scott Pearson Executive Director District of Columbia Public Charter School Board

Dear Mr. Pearson

Please accept this communication as an official request from the Founding Team of CyberTech Public Charter School to withdraw our application from any further consideration at this time.

Thank you for your timely consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Travis Spencer, M.A. 571-357-2055